Marcus Chambers, Superintendent

§ BUS BULLETIN

Get real-time updates about your student’s bus!

We are excited to announce that the Okaloosa County School District
has begun using Bus Bulletin to send notifications to parents if there are
unexpected delays or schedule changes involving your student's bus,
We know that families are concerned about the safety of their students,
and this notification system will keep you updated if there are delays in
getting your student to and from school.

If you would like to receive these nofifications, please register with Bus
Bulletin at the website below. Parents will need to know their student's
school name and bus number.

e There is no cost for this service.

» Registration is simple and fast.

e You can choose to receive text messages, phone calls, and
e-mails.

e All contact information is stored securely and will not be shared
or sold - your privacy is protected.

For more information, or to sign-up and start receiving
notifications, please visit:

www.BusBulletin.com/parents

Go online and register NOW so you can receive important bus
notifications!

For help with registration, call your Transportation Department -
North: 689-7301, Central: 833-4203; South: 833-3555.

Help spread the word. Like us on Facebook and follow us on
Twitter. www.facebook.com/busbulletin « www.twitter.com/busbulletin




